
Subject: Re: Talk at the 13th Pisa Meeting on Advanced Detectors !ACCEPTED!
Posted by Lukas Gruber on Fri, 17 Apr 2015 09:28:40 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear colleagues,

the contribution has been accepted as a poster. See details below.

Best regards,
Lukas

> Dear Lukas Gruber,
> 
> thank you for submitting an abstract to the
> FRONTIER DETECTORS FOR FRONTIER PHYSICS  - 13th Pisa Meeting on Advanced
Detectors.
> We are glad to inform you that your submission 
> id = 380 and titled "Barrel time-of-flight detector for the PANDA experiment at FAIR"
> has been accepted as a poster in session "S2 - Photo Detector and PID" .
> The poster format is 70 cm (w) x 90 cm (h). You are expected to bring a printed version of
the poster to the Conference venue. The contribution will be included in the Conference
Proceedings, detailed instruction will be provided with the Bullettin n.2 .
> 
> We ask you to confirm the acceptance of the poster and, if you haven't done so yet; to
register as participant not later than April 20th.
> 
> Reviewer comments (if any):
> ""
> 
> Kind regards.
> 
> The Local Organizing Committee
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